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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES REGULAR MEETING –September 13, 2012
The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, September 13, 2012. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Shelly Hendricks, Mary Parker, James Beard, Tony Garrison, Cheryl Freeman, Michelle Buehler, Angela Cannon, Andrea Sparkling, and Dan Robbins. Carolyn Shepherd and Lynne Dewey were absent.
ORDER # 13-015- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Tony Garrison to adopt the agenda for the September regular meeting.
ORDER # 13-016- APPROVAL OF THE AUGUST MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Angela Cannon and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the August regular meeting.
ORDER # 13-017 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received copies of the July and August bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Tony Garrison to approve the July and August bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
ORDER # 13-018 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – The motion was made by Mary Parker and seconded by Dan Robbins to approve the personnel recommendations for the month of August.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp was present at the September meeting.
ORDER # 13-019 -APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE AUGUST MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Angela Cannon to approve the second reading of the minutes of the August regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis reported that approximately 160 9th and 10th graders are MAP testing in reading and math.
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· Intervention plan: Using SIG money to hire 3 half time teachers. Students will be pulled from elective classes to work on math and reading skills.
· We will be offering an ACT Prep class.
· Mr. Dennis reported that the building construction is now working on a punch list.
· 2 year term for SBDM members was discussed.
· PLD-September 17 will include Redbook Training.

· Council members received a copy of the August student accident report.

NEW BUSINESS:

· No new business was discussed at the September meeting.
ORDER # 13-0120-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by James Beard and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

